
January Newsletter 
Well here we are in January starting 2018!  I would like to wish 
everyone a Happy New Year! Here is what we have going on 
this month. 

First, we will continue to have two spelling tests a week, on 
Wednesday and Friday. We will have a pretest that will not 
count for a grade unless all words are correct. If all words are 
correct then that grade will be used on the Friday test. 

In Math we will work on Adding and subtracting fractions and 
mixed numbers.  It would be a good idea to practice 
multiplication facts at home. We are a little rusty.  

In writing we are working on opinion and writing opinion 
papers. We are starting on something new we will have a 
monthly reading challenge instead of reading minutes! Each 
student will set a goal to read a certain amount of pages each 
month. 

In Social Studies we will Study explorers.  . In science we will 
study weather and the water cycle. 

Let’s have a great 2018!! 
 


